



Back to School—Summer 2020

Due to the current Covid 19 Regulations we are limited in the number of people we are allowed in our store, therefore for this year we will be running an appointment only system in our Ipswich Schoolwear Department.

Should you not feel comfortable in ordering uniform online and would prefer to come in store, then please remember to book your appointment as soon as possible.

Appointments are open now through to the first week of September.

To book an appointment please click here or visit

COES.CO.UK/BACKTOSCHOOL

As a guide we would recommend an appointment time should be

Day Uniform Only 20-30 minutes per child

Day & Sports Uniform 45 minutes per child

Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us Email: customerservices@coes.co.uk